P&SC Report
Page 2
Document ___











Document ___
Report of the Elections and Ethics Committee

 July 2006 ARRL Board Meeting

The E&E Committee has been busier than usual for the first six months of the year. The committee was asked to address three separate matters, language in two Section Manager Candidate Statements and the eligibility of a nominee to the ARRL Board.  

The language in question in the Candidate Statements were resolved either by the candidate making a minor change in phrasing or by a determination on further review that the statement was a statement of opinion not fact and didn’t rise to the level of a misstatement under the current rule. 
The committee investigated the issue and determined the Vice Director candidate met all the eligibility requirements to be a member of the ARRL Board. Director Leggette recused himself from participation in this assignment since he had been a participant in the nomination. President Harrison appointed Director Butler as a pro tem member of the Election and Ethics Committee for the purpose of  determining whether the nominee met the eligibility requirements.
The committee is scheduled to meet prior to the July Board meeting to consider recommendations to the Executive Committee regarding the following issues:

1. Should statements of opinion in Candidate Statements be required to be so identified?

2. Should a Recall Petition require some statement of the reason for the requested recall?
3. Should there be a limit on the number of Recall petition requests or a time between requests for recall petitions.?

4. Should the provision to recall a Section Manager be eliminated?

Respectfully submitted,

Director Jay Bellows, KØQB, Chair

Director Bill Edgar, N3LLR
Director Henry Leggette, WD4Q
